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Two Greenway Plaza East, Houston, Texas 77046

January 21, 1980

Mr Wayne Heinen
427 B Caramillo St.
Colorado Springs, CO. 80907

Dear Wayne:

I am very happy toverify your reception report of KENR 1070 on January 1.
After checking our program logs and transmitter logs I find your information
was true and accurate.

Here is a little information about KENR. We operate with 10KW days and 5KW
PSR nighttime using a 9 tower directional antenna system. Our transmitter is
located north of Houston and our signsl is transmitted almost totally to the south.
We Just installed a new HARRIS Mi~10 bransmitter on September 1, 1979.
T am enclosing a xerox copy of our pattern from our antenna proof for your
information. As you can see we radiate almost no signal twards your area.

Thanks a bunch for the DX report. The jocks always like to know that they
can be heard far away.

chief engineer
KENR,/KRBE

P.S. The announcer you heard on 1/1A was Howard Reynolds (not Howard Inness).

It was his first night on KENR. He was happy to get the report,too.



